A Reminder for All Lions

Lions, as we all travel through these difficult times, being quarantined at home, missing seeing friends,
relatives, and Lions we still need to make the most of our valuable time. As a reminder we are providing a
snippet from President Choi’s message to all Lions around the world.

Please be sure that you and your Club Leaders are continuing to meet whether by phone or video
meetings. Do not forget to include those that may not have the technology to connect. Send them
minutes of the meeting and call them to keep all informed. In these times we need to have all our
members involved and serving in any way possible.

It has been overwhelming to see how clubs are putting their resources together to continue to serve.
Need help with that? Reach out to your GAT team for ideas.

Also, please remember to practice safe distancing and proper health measures. We all want to see you
at the next event when we can meet in person again.

Dear Lion,

| am always amazed by the perseverance of Lions everywhere. Even in these difficult times, you are
finding new ways to stay connected with your club and innovative ways to safely make a difference in
your community.

Your commitment to our mission of service in this crisis is inspiring and exactly what our communities
need. We are showing the world that there may be limits on what we can do in a time of social
distancing, but there are no limits to the kindness of Lions.

Let us all continue to put health and safety first as we continue the important work we are doing as
Lions.

Regards

Dr. Jung-Yul Choi
International President

Club meetings are so important to our service and culture, and virtual meeting tools make it possible for
Lions to stay active and connected in this time of social distancing.

Make the most of your time together with these tips for hosting a successful virtual meeting. And
remember to make every meeting a memorable one.

Need help connecting with your club, see one of your GAT members for assistance.

Keep Your Service Up and Thank You for All That You Do

International Director Larry Edwards
Council Chairperson Bill Morgan


https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/blog/Tips-for-hosting-a-successful-virtual-meeting?utm_source=Eloqua&utm_campaign=MTG_EN_IP%20April%2030%20Newsletter_2020&utm_medium=email&elqTrackId=5D9C3E174A14EBEDEFC6C68A9DDF6477&elq=ac68a47a4da644fb8995f2f9b57a2bf7&elqaid=14361&elqat=1&elqCampaignId=2009

